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Dear parent/carer 
 
Due to Covid-19, we know there have been limited opportunities to attend face to face PTA 
events, or get to know other families within the school community. We’d love to invite you all 
along to our next event, aimed at being a fun, social event for all the family: 

 
Family quiz night 

Friday 11th November 
18:00-19:30 

 
Entry is free of charge on the night (via Hall door), though cash donations are welcome on 
the evening. We will have hot drinks available to purchase, along with a tuck shop (cash 
payment only please). You are welcome to bring your own bottle. If you don’t have a team, 
don’t worry! We will find a group for you to join. 
 
We’ll also be running a Christmas jumper exchange! Bring along any good quality jumpers 
your child/ren may have grown out of, and swap them for something more suitable. If you 
have any jumpers you’d like to donate, and you’re not able to attend the quiz night, please 
feel free to bring them in to school w/c 7th November.  
 
If you have any questions beforehand, please feel free to contact us using the details above.  
 
We hope to see lots of you there!  
 
Claire Hewitt 
Secretary – High Hesket PTA 
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